
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

Last week in school, we had Tim Grose, in school speaking with all our children. He is 

involved in the SLEAP Charity, based here in Leyland.  

What they do 

They support 16-25 year olds in South Ribble, Chorley, Preston and West Lancs and 

provide them with somewhere safe to live and give them the support and help they need 

to move on as confident and independent young adults. 

How they work 

The charity was set up by local people who wanted to do something about a local 

problem, SLEAP is all about the community getting involved. The accommodation they 

provide is in the homes of individuals and families. There are many opportunities to 

volunteer and get involved with SLEAP. They want to bring together those who need 

help with those in the community who want to help. 

What we can do 

SLEAP have a float and a stall at the Leyland Festival this year promoting their charity 

and the work they do. They would like our children to donate ‘old teddies’, so that they 

too can be rehoused.  

If you have any old teddies that are clean and in a good state of repair, please bring 

them into school. These pre-loved teddies can then go to other children, giving them a 

second chance. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Jillian Shorrocks 

Executive Headteacher  


